Georgia-Pacific Corporation 2425 King Highway
. Kalamazoo, Michigan 49003
Telephone (616) 382-2890

917853 0-¢l

Director of Nuclear Safety and Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
wWashington, D.C. 20555
Gentlemen:
This letter is to inform you that we have returned the
following radiocactive source to Measurex Corporation,
One Results Way, Cupertino, CA 95014:

Krypton 85, Model Kr 85J, s/n 036, One Curie
This radioactive source was contained in a gauge manu-
factured by Measurex and shipped to us at an earlier
date. Measurex distributes equipment containing radio-
active materials under California license GL 1B56~43,
Very truly yours,
GEORGIA PACIFIC CORPORATION

AP Ll

Signature

_ Plontes 5, /HE
Date 4

CC: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt R4,
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137
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